
Washington State Genealogical Society
recognizes

of East Wenatchee, Washington

for exceptional and consistent support of the goals and operation of 
the Wenatchee Area Genealogical Society

Betty Carrick and Mary Swartz have been selected by the Wenatchee Area 
Genealogical Society (WAGS) as their recipient of the WSGS Outstanding Volunteer 
Team Award. This dynamic duo made up the Total Technology Upgrade and Website 
Transformation Team.

Individually, these valued members of WAGS provide much to the society. Ms. Carrick 
is a dedicated long-time member and her exemplary database management and 
computer skills have enabled the society to thrive and grow.

Ms. Swartz, a member of WAGS for only a few years, is one of its most dependable 
volunteers and serves on the Board of Directors as Corresponding Secretary.

Acting as a team, these outstanding volunteers transformed the WAGS website, 
reconfigured thousands of historical data records to a standardized format, and 
expedited a total systemic upgrade, making WAGS’s computer system far more 
effective, efficient and patron friendly.

Due to their teamwork, skill, dedication and tireless work on this project, they richly 
deserve this recognition.

Given this 27tK day of jw in the year 2015, at the annual meeting of the Washington
State Genealogical Society at Ellensburg, Washington.

Mikal A. McKinnon
President
Washington State Genealogical Society


